
 

WebEOC® SSO 2.0.1 Release Notes 
These notes describe enhancements introduced in the WebEOC SSO add-on release scheduled for Monday, May 24, 
2021. More information is available through your solution or by contacting the Juvare Support Center at 877-771-0911 or 
support@juvare.com. 
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Resolutions 
An issue that caused the previous SSO version number to appear in the Package Manager 
was resolved. Now, the current version number appears.  
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